
 2024 Fund Drive  
 
Since 1985, the North Kingstown 
Community Chorus has been an 
integral part of the community.  Who 
are we?  
 
 
  

An Entertaining Experience.  Our Spring and Winter 
Concerts are performed in front of capacity 
audiences, featuring patriotic and inspirational songs, 
Broadway and seasonal favorites, and music from 
around the world.  A live band and first class director 
and accompanist make the music really come to life! 
 
 
                        
          
 

A “Community” Chorus.  We are often asked to perform for local and civic events.  In 
the past 39 years, we’ve performed in 50 different venues including: 

• Dedications, such as the Beechwood Center and 
Blue Star Memorial 

• The Annual Festival of Lights 
• Veterans Day and Memorial Day parades 
• Area nursing homes and assisted living centers 
• Firefighters Memorial Service   

 
 

 
Support for Our Young 
Singers.  For children, singing is one of the most natural 
things in the world.  In 1991, when some elementary schools 
did not offer a children’s chorus, the NKCC created its first 
Youth Chorus.  Today, the Youth Chorus can have as many 
as 50 singers.  The children learn how to sing correctly while 
building their self-confidence and ability to work in teams.  
     
 

 
 

 
 
 

The Chorus Wagon in the Memorial Day Parade 
courtesy of Casey Farm 

The Full Chorus on Stage 

The Youth Chorus Performing on Stage 



Financial support for music programs in the North Kingstown School 
Department.  Our fund-raising efforts have provided $44,500 for: 

• Two new grand pianos for the high school 
• An electronic piano for Quidnessett Elementary School 
• Support for new risers in the High School choir room and 

auditorium 
• New speakers for the High School auditorium 
• 8 keyboards for the high school piano lab 
• 12 choir robes for the NKHS concert choir 

 
Since 1992, we have offered scholarships to students continuing their music education 
at the college level. To date we have given $55,500, and we all enjoy hearing the 
winners perform at our Spring Concerts. 
  

A Fun Group to be a Part of.  Our singers have ranged from 
high school students to seniors in their 80s. We come from 
many towns throughout Rhode Island.  All singers are welcome 
(no auditions required).  We work hard but have fun, too.   
 
 
 

 
 

We Need Your help. Our annual expenses include music scores, director and pianist 
fees, rehearsal and auditorium rental, band fees and other miscellaneous expenses.  
Member dues, ticket and ad sales only cover 80% of these expenses.  Your 
contributions help us close this gap and allow us to give back to the community. 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Donations received before April 23 will be recognized in our Spring Concert program 
unless anonymity is requested. 

• Friend   $ 25   Name:      _____________________________ 
• Sponsor   $ 50  
• Patron   $100  Address:  _____________________________ 
• Benefactor   $250  
• Director’s Circle  $500         _____________________________ 
• Other    $____ 

        My donation is in Memory of: (Optional) 
Please make checks payable to: 
North Kingstown Community Chorus                _____________________________ 
PO Box 53 
North Kingstown, RI 02852 
Your contributions are tax deductible to the full extent of the law.  The NKCC is a non-
profit (501c3) organization. Donations can now be made by credit card. Go to: 
https://www.nkchorus.org/community-outreach.html 

2023 N.K. Community Chorus 
Scholarship winner Cameron Boyd 
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"The 12 Days of Christmas" 


